
Pinfold Primary Forest School   

 Newsletter November 2021 

Dear All, 

Last week was the closing date for the position of After School Club assistant and     

unfortunately we have had no applications. I will of course re-advertise. This time I     

intend to advertise it as a job combined with a Friday TA3 position to see if more hours 

entices people in. Once the advert is prepared if you can all share it on Facebook that 

would be super. 

Borwick Hall residential has been transferred to March 28th and 29th 2022. 

You may start paying instalments off now if you wish. Full price is £215. Any issues 

please contact Mrs Halstead. We had a great time in Chester re-enacting being a Roman      

soldier in the amphitheatre. We have lots of exciting events planned for Christmas 

this year. Please see below.  

Thank you for all your positive comments on your parental questionnaires. It was so 

good to have you all back in for parent’s evenings. I would like to say a big thank you to 

Mr Davis who has been coming in to help our 

children read and on our trip to Ormskirk. 

We would welcome any more support in the 

new year. 

I am planning to run tool safety workshops 

for parents in the woods on Thursdays in 

new year. If anyone would like to volunteer to 

come to help us in the woods, please let Mrs Halstead or your class teacher know. 

We will train you on the safe use of tools so you can work with the children. 

CHILDREN IN NEED FRIDAY 19th November 2021– Children are        

welcome to come into school with Pudsey T-shirts or their own 

clothes. Please donate online. School are not making collections this 

year. Thank you. https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

 

Our Reading Councillors have started a Library every Tuesday  dinner 
time. It would be really good if all children had a book bag to bring the 
books home safely. It is so important that all children listen to stories at 
home, recite nursery rhymes and read books before bed every night. 



Forest School sessions start again on the second Thursday in January , the 13th, 

2022. Please make sure you have sent ALL WATERPROOF pants back by the end of 

November so we can wash and count up ready for the new year. Thank you. 

We wish you a very Merry Christmas and the next newsletter will be in the NEW 

Year 2022! Let’s hope it’s a good one!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

Countdown Diary until Christmas: 

 November 24th: Firefighters– Road Safety with Year 6 

        Fire Safety with Year 2 

 December 2021: 

 Tuesday 7th 10-11.30am: Pinfold Performing at Big Tesco Southport!!!!!  

 Wednesday 8th 10am: Pinfold Christmas Play with mince pies!!! 

 Thursday  9th 9.30am :  Jungle John– Mini-beasts for all!! 

 Thursday 9th 12.00noon: Christmas dinner for Parents and Carers 

 (PLEASE LET MRS HALSTEAD KNOW IF YOU ARE BRINGING 

GRANDMA ETC SO WE CAN SET ENOUGH PLACES FOR YOU!) 

 Thursday 16th am: All children go to the pantomime! OH YES THEY 

WILL! You can volunteer to come if you can! OH YES YOU CAN! 

 Thursday 16th pm: Children’s Christmas Party– List to follow 

 Thursday 16th: Children can wear party clothes all day (they will need a 

coat as travelling to St Helens on the bus) 

 Friday 17th am: Hot chocolate round the fire 

 Friday 17th pm: School finishes at normal time then breaks up for the holi-

days 

 Tuesday 4th January: Term begins again for 2022!! 

, 


